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13th May 2019 

Term 2: Week 3 

Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email: Weethalle-   
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Relieving Principal: Jason Hurley 

Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

 
 

14th - 17th May 
NAPLAN 

 

Saturday 18th May 
Federal Election  

Car boot Sale 
 

Wednesday 22nd May 
Simultaneous Story Time 

 

Friday 24th May 
Griffith Zone Cross 

Country  

We would like to say a big thank you 
to the Bland Shire Council who have 
generously donated a 3rd worm 
farm to the school after our other 
two have been stolen. All students 
are very excited to have worms back 
in the garden. Especially our k-2 
classroom who have the job of 
feeding and looking after them. 

We hope all our mother's had a 
lovely day with their children on 
Sunday. I would like to acknowledge 
and thank Rural Aid for the generous 
donation of jewellery items that the 
students were able to use as gifts. 

Tomorrow students in year 3 and 5 
will participate in the NAPLAN test 
online. This is our 3rd year 
completing the test this way. We 
have been happy that it has been a 
smooth process that the students 

enjoy completing.  While we 
endeavour to complete all tests over 
the next 3 days, we have a 2 week 
window in which we are able to 
catch up students who are absent 
from any given test. 

The term ahead of us is quite busy, 
with a number of things happening 
in most weeks. Please see a copy of 
our term calendar for all the 
upcoming events this term. 

 Don't forget our car boot sale this 
weekend. Come along between 9-2 
set up a stall to offload some 
unwanted items while making some 
money at the same time. $10 per 
vehicle. 

Principal 
Jason Hurley 

We did it for 

Thank you to everyone for 

supporting our ‘Do it for 

Dolly’ fund raiser.  

Everyone showed their 

’True Blue’  spirit by 

wearing something blue 

and giving a donation.  We 

raised $62.25 to send to 

the Dolly’s Dream 

Foundation 



TERM 2 2019 

 
 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  
1 

  

29 
STAFF ONLY 

30 
Mystery Excursion 

 
PSSA MEETING 

1 May 
  

2 3 

  
2 

  

6 
  

7 
  

8 9 10 
Do it for Dolly 

  
3 

  

13 14 
NAPLAN 

 

15 
NAPLAN 

  

16 
NAPLAN 

  

17 

  
4 

  

20 
 

21 
 

22 
Simultaneous 

Story Time 

23 
 

24 
Zone Cross 

Country 

  
5 

  

27 28 29 
Binya Science Day 

30 
 

31 
Biggest Morning 

Tea, Whole 
School Assembly 

  
6 

  

3 June 
P&C Meeting 

4 5 
Public Speaking 

6 
 

7 
 

  
7 

  

10 
QUEEENS 
BIRTHDAY 

11 
School Athletics 

Carnival 

12 
  

13 
Riverina Cross 

Country 

14 

  
8 

  

17 18 
 

19 
  

20 21 
  

  
9 

  

24 25 
Binya Circus 

Performance 

26 
  

27 28 
REPORTS HOME 

  
10 

  

1 July 
 

2 3 
PARENT 

INTERVIEWS 

4 

Small Schools 
Athletics 

5 
NAIDOC 

Celebrations 
Whole School 

Assembly 



P&C News 

The P&C Meeting that was to be held 

today has been postponed until 

Monday 3rd June 2019 

 3.10 pm 

ALL WECOME 

 

Collect your stickers at Woolworths and for every $10 you spend 
(excluding the purchase of tobacco, liquor and gift cards), you will 
receive a sticker. Your children can then place them on the special 
sticker sheet. (More Sticker sheets are available at the school 
office).  Once completed, bring it to school or you drop them into 
your local Woolworths collection box. 
 

We are grateful for your support and look forward to a successful 
program. 

Congratulations to Riley Cattle for placing 3rd in the Land Cookery Competition at the CWA State 

Conference last week.  There were 19 entries in the 12 years and under section for the Cinnamon 

Tea Cake.  Well Done!!! 

Thank you to Marlene Clark for encouraging the students to enter the competition. 



 

Welcome back to ITAV. 

We will be at Weethalle Public School on Wednesday 22nd May 2019  
At 10:30am. 

We will have small pots for the children 
to decorate as well as soap making for 
everyone. 

A play session for the children, light 
morning tea and Toy library will be 
available as usual. 

To ensure we have enough provisions and materials please ring CSU 
Office on 69722795 or email itav@blandshire.nsw.gov.au  

Look forward to seeing you! 

mailto:itav@blandshire.nsw.gov.au

